
The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.

W/D

BENCH

ENTRY

ENSUITE

BATH

P

WO

F

DW

DINING

LIVING

KITCHEN

MAIN
BEDROOM

BEDROOM

DECK

FC

SCREEN LOCATIONS
VARY BY FLOOR

LEVEL 14

E

LEVEL 3-13
BALCONY OUTLINES ARE NOT REPRESENTATIVE OF ALL LEVELS

E

2  B E D R O O M ,  2  B AT H R O O M
A P P R O X I M AT E LY  8 7 5  S Q .  F T.PLAN E1

08/23/23



The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications or substitutions should they be necessary. Any measurements provided are approximate only. The quality residences at Aurora at Talistar are 
built by Polygon Talistar Aurora Homes Ltd. and Polygon Talistar Homes Ltd. This is currently not an o!ering for sale. Any such o!ering can only be made by way of a disclosure statement. E. & O.E.

BE
N

CH FC

WALK-IN
CLOSET

ENSUITE

MAIN
BEDROOM

KITCHEN/
DINING

LIVING
BEDROOM

PATIO

W/D

BATH

DW
F

DN

MW

LOBBY

MAIL MEETING

LEVEL 1

2  B E D R O O M ,  2  B AT H R O O M
A P P R O X I M AT E LY  8 3 8  S Q .  F T.CITYHOME

08/23/23


